
Upon entering the building you must wear a mask! 
FOB will provide mask for those that need one. 
Once individulas have entered the building their
temperature will be taken. 
There are 6ft markers on the floor throughout the
building to ensure that everyone is social- distancing. 
Our bathrooms will now only accomodate one person
at a time. 

As Berston continues to remain closed, FOB is working hard
in creating a clean and safe environment upon re-opening.
Please take a look at some of the policies and procedures
that will be put into place:

Due to the 2019-2020 outbreak of the novel Coronavirus
(COVID-19), Berston Field House is taking extra
precautions with the care of every client to include health
history review and enhanced sanitation/disinfection
procedures in accordance with the Michigan LARA
Regulations.

For those of you that know our Executive Director,
Bryant Nolden you know that he wears many titles
and hats. Well folks, for your entertainment he has
added one more... musical artist. Take a look at our
new promotional video for Berston here  that
outlines our new health and safety guidelines all
"rapped" into one! 
For booking info contact Friends of Berston... kidding, he's a very
busy man!

Gearing Up for a Clean and Safe Welcome Back

We look forward to the day we
can re-open to the community.
We miss you friends, and hope
everyone is continuing to stay

safe!

http://www.berston.org/
http://www.berston.org/


Back in February, our brand new outdoor basketball
court was vandalized. This court was an addition that
was made possible through a grant by National
Basketball Players Association Foundation. We have
recently repaired the damage and have barriers set up
temorarily until a fence is installed around the court. We
are so thankful to be able to repair this beautiful court
and are even more thankful for our Flint community
who came together during an unfortunate situation with
so much love and support.  

Finally Fixed!

COMMIT Dance Fitness
If there's one group that deserves a dedication award
during this time it is our Creative Expression Dance
Studio Students! Their commitment to continue their
classes virtually and stay sheltered and safe have
proven their passion, character, and skills! 
CEDS will continue virtual classes throughout the week
to keep both students and adults active and ready to
perform when the day comes. 

Summer Camp In Action
The Chosen Few Arts Council's Summer Camp kicked
off Monday, June 22nd. The camp will take place at
Berston, Monday through Friday from 10a-4p and
ends on July 22nd. 



This program and/or service is funded in whole or in part by
the Genesee County Arts Education and Cultural Enrichment
Millage funds.Your tax dollars are at work.

Smooth Steppers
Stepping Back In
Our Smooth Steppers Line Dancing class is
back in action every Wednesday and
Friday. Classes are meeting outside at
Berston if weather permits. 
Contact the office (810) 787-6531 for class times as
they may change weekly during this time.

Biking at Distance
The Bicycle Club is still biking at a distance
weekly. To join Angie and her riders,
contact her at (810) 422-5446. 

Did you know you can help FOB just by
shopping? AmazonSmile will donate
0.5% of every purchase to FOB made on
Amazon. Simply, add 'Friends of Berston'
by going to smile.amazon.com or
clicking on the image >>

This program and/or service is funded in whole or in part by the Genesee County Arts Education and
Cultural Enrichment Millage funds.Your tax dollars are at work.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/47-1425785

